


I have attached the latest report from the Government of Canada regarding PPE orders and amounts received.
What is the current status of these items?

As well as providing Canada with NIOSH approved N95 Honeywell masks, we can also supply Level 1-4
gowns and nitrile gloves.

Please let us know if there is a serious interest at your end, if not, we will fulfill other purchase orders we have
received.

We can provide a time sensitive price of $2.65 US per N95 mask up to and including orders received by July
31, 2020 ( which can be fulfilled by October 31, 2020), after that date we will be adjusting price to $2.85 US, a
potential savings of $2M US on a 10M unit order.

Thanks again,

Jim
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